
Splashy Fen Message to Splashy Fenners from his worship the Mayor 

Greetings to Splashy Fenners, 

It is with great excitement and pride that I welcome you to the Kwa Sani municipal area, we are very 

excited to be hosting the 2014 Splashy Fen music festival. On behalf of the community of Kwa Sani I 

would like to extend a warm welcome to local, national and international visitors who will be coming 

to our shores. 

I wish to express sincere gratitude to C-weed Entertainment Promotions; my thanks also go to the 

musicians, suppliers, protection services, stakeholders, contractors, staff and everyone who 

contributes into making this prestigious event a success. I would like to once again extend sincere 

gratitude to our hosts, Peter and Almary Ferraz for opening their doors for people to come, relax and 

enjoy music. 

 Since its inception 24 years ago, the splashy fen music festival has grown from strength to strength, 

this year will be no different, and as the organisers have promised that they will take it to another 

level. I appeal to the members of the media and the community of Harry Gwala district family to 

support and embrace the event as an annual flagship event in which the Southern Drakensberg 

community pride itself. 

On behalf of the council of Kwa Sani and the country as a whole as we celebrate the milestone of 20 

years of democracy, I take this momentous opportunity to thank all of you for travelling from far and 

wide to share this long weekend with us, enjoy the road trip, the swim in the river, the majestic 

mountains of this world heritage site, and make new friends. 

Enjoy your stay and I hope to see you back again next year in 2015. 

His Worship the Mayor: Cllr MB Banda 

 

                                              

 

 


